
Nursery Newsletter 13th May 2016

We have had a fantastic week learning about the farm. We really enjoyed seeing our
visitors from Acorn Farm. We saw goats, sheep, hens, ducks and chicks. We held Buzz
the rabbit and Biscuit the guinea pig. We fed the hungry goats and sheep. Alison and
Richard told us all about how they look after the animals at the farm.

The chicks due date is nearly here! Hopefully after the weekend we should have our
first chicks hatched. Watch this space!

Reminders

 Please put sun cream on the children before each session.
 Before the nursery session please make sure children are closely supervised.
 Footwear – A full shoe, pumps or trainers. No jelly shoes or open toe sandals in

case children hurt their feet.

Thanks

The Nursery Team

-------------------------------------------------------------
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